UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR, SRINAGAR
Office of the Dean Research

Notification for recently UGC-JRF/NET qualified
candidates

It is notified for the information of those candidates who have recently
qualified UGC-JRF/NET and have either already applied for or are desirous to
apply for admission to research programmes in the University shall be
required to update their academic qualifications/submit online applications
by or before 11-08-2018 by \visiting University = website,

http://kashmiruniversity.net/admission.aspx.

By order,

Assistant Registrar

No: F (Admm- M.Phil & Integrated M.Phil-Ph.D prog)RES/KU/78 Research

Dated: Auqust 04, 2018



